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CHANGE NOTICE 
Changes, solid and stranded Hook-up-Wire  
 
 
 
 
 
CNC Tech is notifying that after the manufacturing location moved from China to Taiwan, some of the strand 
counts, Insulation thicknesses and overall diameters  have changed in the listed UL Hook-up-Wire below. 
Those wires with red text in the “Before” columns have updated information in the “After” columns.  
 
Specification sheets are listed on our web page: www.cnctech.us 
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